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February 25, 2019 
 
Mr. Steve Blackowicz 
Jessup Manufacturing 
P.O. Box 366 
McHenry, IL 60050 
 
Dear Mr. Blackowicz: 
 
This letter confirms the renewal of your NFSI Product Certifications listed below.  Please note the NFSI Certified Logo 
changed as of October 2012 and products must bear the new NFSI Certified Logo below. 

 
 

Product Name: Original Certification Date: Expiration Date: 

3100 Safety Track® 
3200 Safety Track® Coarse 
3300 Series Safety Track® Colors 
3400 Series Glo Brite® Safety Track® 
3500 Series Safety Track® Resilient 

7/12/2006 
 

2/25/2022 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Thank you for supporting the product certification process with the NFSI. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Russell J. Kendzior 
President 


